
 
Hijli College 

                                       Kharagpur – 721306        Date: 31.12.2021 

  NOTICE NO 2021/20  

 

As per Govt. Memo No. 144-SSE/2021 dated 29.12.2021 & 

V.U. Ref. No. VU/IC/All Coll/322/2021,  it is hereby notified to 

all Students of Hijli College  that the celebration of Students 

Week will be observed from 01.01.2022 to 07.01.2022 at Hijli 

College at 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. A Drawing & Poster Competition 

will be held on 01.01.2022 at 11 a.m.. All students are requested 

to attend the celebration of Students  Week programme and 

make it successful. 

The State level programme would be observed on 03.01.2022 at 

Netaji Indoor Stadium, Kolkata, in presence of Hon’ble Chief 

Minister of West Bengal.  

 

Dr. Asis Kumar Dandapat 

               Principal 

    Hijli College 

 

 

 

 


